
Dear Welton Family, 

Please find the June keeping-in-touch letter attached. We hope this finds you well, safe and healthy 
and maybe looking forward to speaking to more than one member of your extended family at a time 
in a socially distanced catch up in the garden! 

If you haven’t already found it, there is a family fun Through the Keyhole quiz on the website and a 
Where’s Welton quiz too. Thank you to Mr Dixon for putting the videos’ together and Mrs Jones for 
the Where’s Welton quiz. Over the weekend I hope to update the Well-being section with lots of 
new resources for relaxing, supporting children with anxiety and other useful ideas for parents. Mrs 
Leitch has made some massage videos, so look out for those too. In addition we are making the next 
series of keeping in touch videos from the staff which I will add over the week. Hopefully lots to look 
forward to and remind you that we miss you, think of you and are looking forward to seeing you all 
again. We have chatted to many families this week, please remember we are here at the end of the 
phone and email to listen and hopefully help. 

Kindest wishes, 

Mrs Pidgeon and Mrs Saleh 

 


